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Responses to consultation questions  

Please provide your feedback as a word document (not PDF) by email to 
osteoboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au by close of business on 30 June 2014.  

Stakeholder Details 

If you wish to include background information about your organisation please provide this as a 
separate word document (not PDF).  

 

Organisation name 

 
Friends of Science in Medicine 
 

Contact information  
(please include contact person’s name and email address) 

 
Loretta Marron OAM 
Info@scienceinmedicine.org.au 
 

 

Your responses to consultation questions  
 
 

1. Do you have any other comments on the draft revised CPD registration standard? 
 

FSM supports Option Two – "Develop guidelines for the further education and training of 

chiropractors", but remains concerned about the quality of education that attract CPD hours. 

FSM requests that their document  "Guidelines on continuing professional development (Osteopath) 
- Feedback - CPD-Audit" be included in this review. 
(Attached and http://www.scienceinmedicine.org.au/images/pdf/osteobacpdsub.pdf) 
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